

"Hail to thee Oneida.

May success thy banners claim"

## GRANTS COMMITTEE Oneida City School District Foundation Oneida, NY 13421

February 1, 2022

Dear Oneida City School District Faculty:

The Oneida City School District Foundation was established to provide opportunities that could not be offered if they were solely dependent on the Oneida City School District budget. The Foundation is committed to supporting innovative and creative classroom projects, which will enhance and enrich the educational opportunities available to our students. In that spirit, we invite you to submit a grant application outlining your concept of a unique and exciting project.

Your proposal should reflect the District's standards as well as directly relate to one or more of the NYS Learning Standards. In addition, you must provide evidence that you have researched at least three sources (with pricing) for any materials/supplies you are requesting. Many items are available at educational discounts through BOCES cooperative bidding. The Board of Directors will select from those projects deemed most appropriate and financially feasible with respect to available grant funds. Approved grants will need the endorsement of the Oneida City Board of Education.

This is the 18th year of awarding grants to the Oneida Faculty. The amount and number of awards for faculty proposals is determined by funds made available through our annual fundraising efforts. Your personal support and participation in one or more of these events is encouraged and greatly appreciated. (For more information see <a href="https://www.ocsdfoundation.org">www.ocsdfoundation.org</a>).

Grant Committee Award winners are expected to attend the Wall of Distinction Dinner the following year to show case their project. This could include pictures, student work and/or display of their project.

Your application must be submitted *no later than April 1, 2022* as follows:

Oneida City School District Foundation Grants Committee 565 Sayles Street Oneida, New York 13421 Attention: Jim Tuggey

Best wishes for success in the remaining school year, and good luck with your proposal.

Sincerely,

Foundation Grants Committee
Foundation Grants Committee